PORTOBELLO COMMUNITY COUNCIL

from the secretary : Harry ULawson
5/3 lount Lodge Place
Portobello LH15 2AU
T/7/87T
031.669.7575 (home)
031.228.1730 (office)

Lear Colleague,

I enclose your minutes of the last meeting of the council.
Please note that the July meeting has been cancelled and the next

meeting will be held in 5t Harks on #Honday, August 10th at 7.30pn.

This is due to a distinct lack of business for council to consider
and also to the current holiday season. There seems 1little point

in hiring a hall if we canaot be sure of a gquorum!

For your information &DC have formally granted us permission to

use the Coat of Arms as a focal point in the town. They have agreed
to site it for us near to Kings Hoad -~ at the Jjunction with the

High Street. This is subject to the approval of Lothian Regilon who
apparently own the land but no major difficulty is forecast. I hope.
The 53EB have also agreed to place a display board alongside with
some detail of the Power Stations history. Hopefully the whole

operaticn will be completed before August.

The agenda for the August meeting will follow in due course.

with best wishes

yours sincerely
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Harry Dawson

Secretary PCC.



